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Public Notice 
 

 
The Blaine County Commissioners would like to invite you to attend a 

meeting with U.S. Customs and Border Protection’s Assistant Area Port 

Director, Mark Hanson, regarding the shortened hours of the Hi-Line Ports. 

Public comment will be held to discuss the impacts to travels, businesses, 

and agricultural operations from the limited port hours. All interested parties 

are welcome to come and discuss these matters that have affected the Hi-

Line.  

 

Date: February 11th, 2025 

Time: 5:00 p.m. 

Place: Blaine County Fairgrounds Commercial Building  

 
  

  

 

 

         

 

 

 
 


